



The Vale Academy
Wilbury Drive
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
LU5 4QP
01582 211150

Date: Tuesday 18th October 2016

Dear parents and carers

The Shared Learning Trust has now moved their catering over to Edwards and Blake. Edwards and Blake have a proven success of providing good quality, low cost food to schools and other businesses.

From Monday 31st October our school dinners will be cooked and provided to us by Edwards and Blake. The cost of the meal will be £2.35 per day (those of you receiving free school meals or in years Reception, 1 and 2 will continue to do so). Payment for the school meals will remain exactly the same; you can either pay Sharnie or on SQUID.

Edwards and Blake will also be offering a new break time range of foods which will be available to years 3 to 6.

Please find attached the new menu for next half term and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.

Yours Sincerely

Bex Howe

Principal





